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FCC Online Public Notice – 47 CFR 73.3580

Transfer of Control – WKMM

On February 3, 2023, Marpat Corporation, Licensee of station WKMM, 96.7 MHz, 
Kingwood, WV filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for 
Involuntary Transfer of Control.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or 
obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit 
.https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/assignmentDraftCopy?displayType=htm
l&appKey=25076f9185f52abc018609046bb529e5&id=25076f9185f52abc018609046bb529e5&
goBack=N
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